

## Grade 6 and 7 Students and Families,

We are currently recruiting babysitters for Boundary's PAC meetings. These meetings are generally held the third Tuesday of the month at the school. Meetings begin at 7:00pm and end between 8:15 to 8:30pm. We also sometimes require babysitters for other special PAC events held at the school on other nights.

Students who are interested will need parental/guardian written permission **and** must have completed the Red Cross (or equivalent) Babysitter Certification course. Students are paid \$15 for the evening and should arrive at the school by 6:45pm with an expectation of finishing on or before 8:30pm. Babysitters work in pairs.

Please complete the form below and return it, together with a copy of your child's Babysitter Couse Certification, to the PAC mailbox in the school lobby.

I,, parent/g	uardian of,
consent to my child babysitting at Ecole Boundary Elementary School as outlined above.	
Signed:	_ Date:
Preferred Method of Contact:	
Email:	
Phone or Text:	
□ Copy of certification attached	